
ShishaCoin (SHISHA) is a community-driven cryptocurrency 

built on the Tron blockchain, aiming to revolutionize the 

unique approach to meme coins. Inspired by the growing 

trend of meme-based cryptocurrencies, ShishaCoin 

combines the utility of Tron’s fast and scalable network 

with a community-centric approach to governance and 

liquidity provision.

Unlike traditional cryptocurrencies, which often have a 

serious purpose or aim to solve specific technological 

problems, ShishaCoin dives into internet memes, jokes, 

and cultural references. Our meme coin was created more 

for fun and community engagement, focusing on our 

clients who love our products.

Abstract: 

https://tronscan.org/#/token20/TYJxozCVMUiHg3TbQp9PKeuXdTsX9ugJz9

ShishaCoin aims to carve out a niche 

in the meme coin market by offering 

transparency, community 

governance, and sustainable growth 

opportunities on the Tron blockchain. 

Through strategic partnerships and a 

dedicated community, ShishaCoin 

seeks to establish itself as a leading 

meme coin with a strong foundation 

for long-term viability and adoption, 

along with its high-quality products.

Conclusion
Investing in meme coins is highly speculative. Prices can be driven up by 

hype and drop just as quickly, leading to significant financial risk. The 

ShishaCoin team advises the community to enjoy the fun without financial 

exposure. Due to low market capitalization and high volatility, meme coins 

can be susceptible to market manipulation, including pump-and-dump 

schemes. Meme coins represent a unique and playful segment of the 

cryptocurrency market. While they can provide entertainment and 

potential profits, they also come with high risks and uncertainties. 

Investors should approach meme coins with caution, understanding that 

their value is largely driven by community sentiment and social media 

trends rather than fundamental technological advancements or use cases.

Risks and Considerations

SHISHA COIN SMART CONTRACT

Meme coins have emerged as a significant force in the cryptocurrency 

ecosystem, driven by community enthusiasm and unique branding. 

ShishaCoin seeks to capitalize on this trend by offering a platform that 

integrates community governance and secure, low-cost transactions on the 

Tron blockchain.

With zero financial exposure, clients purchasing the pipes will receive SHISHA 

COINS in their wallet address as a gift, rewarding their purchase. Clients can 

hold, trade, or simply enjoy their ShishaCoins without any obligation.

SHISHA COIN aims to penetrate the industry and create an impact on the 

social and cultural aspects of the hookah business, emphasizing relaxation, 

social interaction, and enjoyment along with crypto trading. The coin's 

branding, marketing, and community activities revolve around these themes, 

creating a fun and laid-back atmosphere.

Meme Coin

SHISHA COIN: Key Characteristics 

Humor and
Culture-Driven

Community
Focused Volatility Utility

Often based on popular inter+
net memes, jokes, or cultural 
phenomena, our SHISHA COIN 
branding, marketing, and com+
munity interactions are light+
hearted and entertaining.

SHISHA COIN aims to build 
strong, enthusiastic communi+
ties that drive adoption and 
popularity. Community mem+
bers often engage in promo+
tional activities, meme cre+
ation, and viral marketing.

Meme coins can be extremely 
volatile, experiencing rapid 
price increases or decreases. 
The value is often driven more 
by social media hype and 
market sentiment than by in+
trinsic value or technological 
innovation. The SHISHA COIN 
team never endorses the coin 
or provides any type of finan+
cial advice.

Most meme coins lack signifi+
cant utility or use cases beyond 
being speculative assets. 
However, SHISHA COIN plans to 
introduce functionalities such 
as proportional discounts and 
accessibility to the SHISHA COIN 
shop.

Like any other meme coin, 
SHISHA COIN is easy to buy and 
trade and aims to be listed on 
various decentralized ex+
changes (DEXs) and major cen+
tralized exchanges (CEXs).

Tokenomics
Token Symbol:
SHISHA

Total Supply:
69,420,000 SHISHA

Distribution

The only Meme coin 
with utility built on 

tron Network 

https://tronscan.org/#/token20/TYJxozCVMUiHg3TbQp9PKeuXdTsX9ugJz9

SHISHA COIN SMART CONTRACT

Phase 1
(Q2 2024)

Phase 2
(Q3 2024)

Phase 3
(Q4 2024)

Phase 4
(2025)

Branding development, 
SHISHA production, 
manufacturing, and 

shipping.

Opening of Shisha pipe 
sales, token launch, initial 

liquidity provision, and 
community engagement.

 Expansion of partnerships, 
integration with centralized 

exchanges, and implementation 
of governance features.

Scaling operations, 
expanding points of sale for 
SHISHA pipes, and increasing 

brand awareness.

Roadmap

Initial Liquidity Pool:
40%

Community Incentives: 
25%

Team and Advisors: 
15%

Marketing and Partnerships: 
10%

Treasury Reserve:
10%


